
 
 

 

 

09 January, 2021 

Dear Parent,  

Greetings! 

 

IIS, Sitapura formally announces Admissions Open in classes I to IX and XI 
(Science, Commerce & Arts) for the session 2021-22. 
 
Registration forms may be collected from the school reception 11th January, 
2021 onwards (between 08:00 am and 01:00 pm) on all working days. 
 
You may like to spread the word across to all your friends and 
acquaintances as the siblings of our students and new admission cases 
recommended by you would be given preference. Priority will also be given 
to students from the neighbourhood areas.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 

Dr. Ashok Gupta 
Director  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 


